
 

Friday Flyer! 
Dear Walter Families, 
 
We have had a very busy week welcoming our new families to Foundation Stage 1 
and 2; it was also lovely to see so many familiar faces and knowing that we have 
younger brothers and sisters joining us. 
 
I have just returned to my desk after the Key Stage One Sports Day and I am 
bursting with pride!  Our children behaved impeccably and tried so hard.  We will 
place all the photographs on the website (as soon as our internet is working!).  Well 
done to Team Great Britain who won by a very slight margin and well done to 
Sycamore for winning the Year 2 relay – no one dropped the baton!!!  I would like to 
congratulate Lola, Evan, Colbie and Tiana for being the fastest children in the 
school.  Thank you to all the parents and grandparents and relatives who came to 
watch and THANK YOU so much to Jack and Jake for organising everything so well.  
Thank you also to the Year 6 children from St Paul’s who worked so hard to make 
the events such fun! 

 
 

 
 
 

 



Summer Fair 2019 
Our Summer Fair was a huge success; we made more than £4,700 to go towards 
our new climbing frame which will be installed in the summer holidays.  
Congratulations to all the raffle prize winners and thank you so much to everyone 
who contributed towards making the event so successful.  The atmosphere on the 
day was wonderful and everyone had a fantastic time.  Thank you so much to all the 
members of the PTA who helped with the organisation and worked so hard to make 
the day so amazing and profitable.  
 

 
 

 
Refugee Week 
Our children have shown so much kindness and empathy this week learning about 
refugees from all over the world; the week began with an assembly from Mrs Gibbs 
when the children learned what a refugee is and started to understand how it must 
feel when you have to leave your home. I have seen so much beautiful work and 
have loved reading about Paddington Bear, one little girl in Magpie wrote 4 pages as 
she was so inspired.  Another little girl in Year 1 wrote how Paddington Bear felt 
when he was all alone and frightened on Paddington Station!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

  

 



 
 
 

The Big Pedal 
We were presented with our BIG Pedal trophy this week for being the most 
successful large primary school in Wokingham during the Big Pedal Challenge.  We 
will soon take part in walk to school week and should then be awarded our bronze 
award. 
 

 
 
Dates for your diary 
Wednesday 10th July Violin Concert at 9:00 
Wednesday 10th July Year One Great British Tea Party 
Friday 12th July Foundation Stage Stay and Play 
Friday 12th July I-Rock Concert 
Tuesday 16th July 2:00 pm Pine Leaver’s Performance for parents 
Wednesday 17th July 2:00 pm Sycamore Leaver’s Performance for parents 
Thursday 18th July 2:00 pm Willow Leaver’s Performance for parents 
Friday 19th July last day of term finishing 1 hour early at 2:15/2:20 pm. 
 
 
Judy Wheeler; Headteacher     21st June 2019 


